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 8/28/03
   
Dear friends,
 On behalf of Pallavi, I invite you to the Shahid Parvez Sitar concert on September 28 at the Troy Art Center. I have enclosed a flyer and a self addressed envelope. 

Shahid Parvez is a leading Sitar player from India. I hope you can attend the concert. Please consider being one of the sponsors of the concert help us meet our costs. Please make checks payable to “Pallavi of the Capital District” and send it to me in the enclosed envelope. Pallavi has tax exemption status under section 501 © of the Internal Revenue Service code. 

The tickets will be held at the door for you. Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.

With regards,










Sincerely,










Nalini
(Nalini Madiwale)
